
 

 

 

 

 
Scott Boulevard Water Main Replacement Project Phase III Update: August 15, 2024 
 
Greetings, 
 
On behalf of the Scott Boulevard Water Main Replacement Project Phase III, we appreciate 
your support and those who attended our recent project update meeting. This week's meeting 
contents were a project progress map and PowerPoint meeting presentation with project 
details. As an update, our team is in receipt of existing concerns and will be addressing those in 
a timely manner. We will work diligently to provide resolutions and minimize impact.  
 
Should you have any inquiries regarding the Scott Boulevard Water Main Replacement Project 
Phase III, please do not hesitate to call the DWM Project Information line at 1-800-986-1108 or 
email projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov. For 24-hour emergencies, please call: 770.270.6243 or 
email dekalbwaterops@dekalbcountyga.gov. Thanks for your patience and we look forward to 
providing you with weekly updates.  
 
Regards,  
DWM Project Information 
 


